
 

 NOTICE THAT ASSESSMENT ROLL  

IS AVAILABLE FOR EXAMINATION FOR THE 

TOWN OF GIBRALTAR 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the assessment roll for the Town of Gibraltar is open for inspection 

on Thursday, September 21, 2023, from 11:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

FURTHER BE ADVISED that the Assessor for the Town of Gibraltar will be present on Thursday, 

September 21, 2023, from 11:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the Assessor’s Office (Gibraltar Town Center) at 

4097 Highway 42, Fish Creek WI and at said meeting instructional materials shall be available. 

The Assessor will also take open book over the telephone on September 26, 2023, from 10:00 a.m. to 

4:00 p.m. 

 
Associated Appraisal will be taking Open Book appointments at 920-749-1995  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Theresa Cain-Bieri, Town Treasurer of the Town of Gibraltar at 

920-868-1714 between 10:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m. or in person at the Town Office located at 4097 

Highway 42, Fish Creek during these business hours. 

 


